Character Reference Letter for Police Officer

From,

Manuel Dennis

4899 Wexford Way
Lancaster, SC 29720
Contact:803-286-7771

Date: May 28, 1990
Dear sir,

Dear sir,

I am writing to you today to recommend one of the finest police officers I
have ever had the pleasure of working with. Michael Stoops has been a
police officer for the Police Department for 7 years, and during that time,
he has consistently shown himself to be an exemplary member of law
enforcement.

He is an outstanding police officer who possesses the rare ability to
maintain order while also building positive relationships with the
community. He truly cares about making a difference in people's lives,
and this dedication is evident in everything he does.

I wholeheartedly recommend Michael for the position of police officer.
He is an exemplary law enforcement professional and would be an asset
to any department. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me at 803-286-777.

Sincerely,

Manuel Dennis




